0075782

From: <u>Mike Murray</u>
To: <u>Jane Moore</u>

Cc: <u>Jane Anderson; Pat Ludwick; Lee Dickinson; Steve D Thompson; Paul Stevens</u>

Subject: Please review: Revised Permits/Passes draft

Date: 11/05/2008 09:29 AM

Importance: High

Attachments: PermitPassv3.doc

FYI

See attached Permits/Passes Subcommittee proposal. Keep in mind that our ORV management plan is not due for completion until December 2010, so any permit or pass program would not occur until some time thereafter. See anything in it that is absolutely problematic?

I wonder if it would be worthwhile to add some sort of caveat that the entrance pass portion of proposal, while currently could be authorized, is tentative and subject to change depending on how and when FLREA is renewed, revised or replaced.

Any suggestion for caveat language?

Thanks,

Mike Murray Superintendent Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS (w) 252-473-2111, ext. 148 (c) 252-216-5520 fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.

---- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 11/05/2008 09:20 AM -----

To HATTPERMITS <pfield@cbuilding.org>

CC

11/05/2008 07:26 AM Subject Revised draft

ALL

Given some comments received, here is a revised draft. The primary changes are the two issues we need to discuss further at the top of this document and noting clearly that the fee for both would be the same.

Can you let me know whether we can and should distribute this to the Committee by Friday? Or, do you prefer to wait until our subcommittee meeting on THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 3 PM (location to be determined, but either Visitor's Bureau or NPS headquarters) to discuss this further, and we can hand out a revised version of this draft at the Committee directly.

Please advise.

Thanks.

PAT



PermitPassv3.doc